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NOTIFICATION REGARDING PHOTOGRAPHING 

YOUTH PARTICIPATION AT THE FAIR

Public Relations are an important part of the Missouri State Fair.  
Photographs are used in various print and electronic media to 
recognize members for their work and to let others know what 
is happening at the Missouri State Fair.  Should you prefer that 
your child not be photographed at MSF events, we want to work 
with you to keep his or her photo from being taken.  Because 
there are so many youth involved in the Missouri State Fair, we 
cannot assure you that your child will not be photographed.  We 
will ask official photographers to honor individual’s requests not 
to be photographed.  Please visit with your children about your 
wishes and encourage them to let photographers know that they 
request not to be photographed.  Should a photo of your child 
be made and used against your wishes, please let us know so 
that we will not use it again in the future.


